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Territory-wide System Assessment (TSA)

Dear S.3 Parents,

The EDB announced to suspend the 2021 Territory-wide System Assessment to make the most
out of the remaining school year to conduct face-to-face lessons. As the TSA 2021 assessment
materials which are readily prepared and consolidated by the HKEAA, the EDB wish the schools to
gainfully use the materials with a view to timely obtaining the relatively objective and quality data,
understanding the impact on the learning situations of students under the epidemic, as well as
following up on their learning support needs. The school has decided to participate in the

assessment. It will be held on 21% June, 2021(Monday) and 22™ June 2021 (Tuesday).

Please kindly sign the electronic circular by 11 June 2021.

Yours faithfull

Chan Ka
Principal



